
Throughout our two years of judging livestock under the direction of our coach, 
Bronson Smith, we have learned how to evaluate livestock, communicate our thoughts, 
make connections across the world, and hold lifelong memories.  We travel across the 
United States to evaluate livestock and compete in multiple Livestock Judging contests.  
On our trips, we stop to practice at different breeder’s places.  Both sophomore and 
freshman teams have found tremendous success this year.  Both teams had members' 
Have been recognized at contests as well as their teams. Lifelong memories and lessons 
will follow us throughout our lives.  


